March 11, 1992

SPECIAL MEETING
AMENDMENT TO ORDINANCE NO< 3-1987

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Super-
visors was held on Wednesday, March 11, 1992 at 3:30 p.m. at the
Shenango Township Municipal Building with supervisors Ronald Golba,
Joseph Budai and Richard Schweinsberg present.

The purpose of the meeting was to adopt the amendment to
Ordinance No. 3-1987. This amendment would charge tap-in fees to the
Sewer System as follows: Users of O - 350 GPD (one sewer credit)
would be charged a $600 tap-in fee; for each 350 GPD thereafter users
would be charged $100.00/350GPD.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Ronald Golba to adopt
the amendment to Ordinance No. 3-1987.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Joseph Budai to
adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto
Secretary-Treasurer
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